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Message from the Guest Editor

Today, personalised medicine represents one of the most
critical pillars for achieving disease prevention, early
diagnosis and treatment. Its importance has become more
evident in pulmonary medicine as well, with various
examples observed in the clinical practice. The debate
regarding genetic testing in interstitial lung diseases has
been recently initiated, while targeted therapies have been
increasingly used in severe asthma and chronic obstructive
pulmonary disease (COPD). Despite this progress, there are
still major challenges to confront in the near future,
including lung toxicity and ethical issues. However, it is
almost certain that through diverse tools (omics,
pharmacogenetics, pharmacogenomics and sequencing
technologies), researchers will manage to elucidate the
molecular factors underlying the influence of genetic
signatures on disease development and therapeutics.

This Special Issue will focus on presenting recent advances
in cutting-edge research regarding the identification of
novel biomarkers, drug target discovery and novel
therapeutics, as well as advances in technologies and
resources in the field of respiratory diseases.
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Message from the Editor-in-Chief

Journal of Personalized Medicine (JPM; ISSN 2075-4426) is
an international, open access journal aimed at bringing all
aspects of personalized medicine to one platform. JPM
publishes cutting edge, innovative preclinical and
translational scientific research and technologies related to
personalized medicine (e.g., precision medicine,
pharmacogenomics/proteomics, systems biology, ‘omics
association analysis). JPM is covered in Scopus, the
Science Citation Index Expanded (SCIE), PubMed, PMC,
Embase, and other databases.
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